
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 16th APRIL, 
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MEMBER NEWS 
 
There are still girls who have not handed in their risers for “Everything”, “Fireworks” 
and “Skyfall. Vicki would like these to be done ASAP as it is now very close to the 
Convention, and she would like to concentrate on the interpretation of the songs 
without having to stop for people doing risers. 
 
It is also time for everyone to review her costumes and makeup. You have the perfect 
opportunity this coming weekend to practise doing your hair and make-up. If you are 
unsure that you have done the makeup correctly, you can take a photo of your efforts 
and send it to either Maria Priestly or Kaitlyn. Remember, you are putting on stage 
makeup not street makeup, so you need to be liberal with your application. Your hair 
has to be preferably off your face and “boofy”. It’s your face that sells the emotion of 
the song. 
 
Early choreo again this week. 
 
Lee Baker is visiting our chorus on 23rd April. This is a designated Regional visit that 
we get every year just to see that we are tracking well in the region. It would be great 
if we could all be there despite that fact that it is school holidays. As you know, 
chorus only has the Christmas break. 
 
Lyn would still love for people to sign up to help on our stall at Harmony Bazaar. If 
you feel that you can’t do it, then perhaps some family or friends would be able to 
help out. 
 
The AGM will be held on 30th April. It will also be the night you will be voting for 
the new Management Team. Please be there so you can participate meaningfully in 
the chorus. 
 
 
 
 
 

We are creative musicians who inspire with heart, soul and musical excellence. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 



THOUGHT YOU MIGHT LIKE TO KNOW… 
 
The Order of Performance for the Convention has been published, and CKC is the 
last chorus to perform. We may not be able to see any of the other choruses but what 
a splendid opportunity to be fully prepared. We will be singing to a SELLOUT 
CROWD because everyone from the other choruses will be there. We have to think 
of ourselves as the PREMIER ACT and show everyone what we are capable of. 
 
This week supper will be provided by Alison A., Karen T., Barb, Deborah M. 
Hospitality is Alison and Inese. 
 
Risers can stay up. 
 
 
  
 
DIARY DATES 
 
 

2014 
 
APRIL 
Wednesday 23rd Faculty visit – Lea Baker 
 
MAY 
Sunday 4th  Full dress rehearsal Arrival 9am sharp. 
 
JUNE 
Sunday 1st Sausage Sizzle – Seven Hills 
Sunday 8th Sausage Sizzle – Castle Hill 
Sunday 22nd Guests at Sydney Harmony Concert at Independent Theatre 

(Details TBA) 
 
 
 
Suggestion Box 
You will find the suggestion box in the kitchenette near the hot water dispenser.  I have 
already received several suggestions, and these will be presented at the next 
Management Team meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


